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I am in support of SB 210 which would make in-person voting on the date of an 

election the standard method for conducting an election.  I have been learning about 

election integrity the past few months and have been concerned about Oregon's 

elections since moving here a number of years ago.  Since countries in Europe are 

able to get their voting done on the day of elections, I am puzzled why a small state, 

population wise, cannot do this.  I recently learned how to do counting on the day of 

elections, and was surprised how simple it was to learn.  Sadly, the voting machines 

have proved to be expensive and not accurate.   

 

Thank you for this opportunity to rethink how elections are done here, and hopefully 

simplify the methods.  I am willing to be part of the solution to this.  


